
 
 
 

 
 

 
23 July 2004 

 
 
 

Curragh North mining lease 
 
 
 
Wesfarmers has been granted a mining lease for the development of its Curragh North coal 
deposit, centred some 20 kilometres north of the existing Wesfarmers-owned Curragh mine 
in Queensland's Bowen Basin. This represents another important milestone for the Curragh 
North project.  Work is continuing to complete detailed mine design and infrastructure plans, 
to obtain remaining regulatory approvals and to confirm marketing commitments from 
Curragh's existing customers. 
 
 
 
For further information: David Robb, Managing Director, Wesfarmers Energy 
    0419 025 454 
 

Keith Kessell, General Manager, Public Affairs  
 0419 949 082 

 
 
 
 
  


